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October 2023 

Important Dates: 

Oct. 5 & 11 P/T Conferences 

Oct. 9 Fundraiser Due 

Oct. 20 Picture Retakes 

Oct. 26 Fundraiser Delivery 

Oct. 31 Halloween Parade 

Nov. 10 NO SCHOOL 

Nov. 22-24 Thanksgiving Break 

Dropping off your Child in the 
Morning: 
Students that are not riding the bus 

may be dropped off AFTER 8:30 a.m. 

In the event your child needs morning 

daycare, you can call the Kelloggsville 

Daycare at 616-532-1577 for more 

information. Please remember that 

there will not be adult supervision on 

the playground before 8:30 a.m. 

Late Pick Up: 
The late pick-up area is in the gym. 

· You may pick your student up between 
3:42-4:00 pm. All students MUST be 
picked up by 4:00. 

Kelloggsville High School 4787 S. Division Ave SW (616) 532-1570 
54th Street Academy 173 54th Street SW (616) 531-7433 

Kelloggsville Middle School 4650 S. Division Ave SE (616) 532-1575 
Southeast Kelloggsville Elementary 240 52nd Street SE (616) 532-1590 

Central Kelloggsville Elementary 4625 Jefferson Ave SE (616) 532-1580 
West Kelloggsville Elementary 4555 Magnolia Ave SW (616) 532-1595 

Kelloggsville Virtual School 242 52nd Street SE (616)-532-8449 
Kelloggsville Early Childhood Learning Center 

977 44th Street SW 616 532-1585 

Fall Fundraiser: 
All orders and money are due on 
October 9th and will be available to pick 
up on October 26th after school. 

Parent Teacher Conferences: 
Conferences will be held on Thursday, 
October 5th and Wednesday, October 
11th . This is a perfect time to catch up 
with your child's teacher and find out 
how your child is doing and where 
improvements can be made. Please 
arrive a few minutes early for your 
appointment. If you are unable to 
attend for and reason, please call the 
office to reschedule. 

Cooler Weather: Colder temperatures 

are starting to settle in! Please make 

sure your child is dressed appropriately 

for the weather. Students are 

expected to go outside unless the wind 

chill is below 10 degrees. 

Halloween Parade: 

We will be having our annual Halloween 

Parade through the neighborhood on 

Oct. 31. More information will be going 

home soon. 


